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What does it mean to have your student be
part of excellence in education?  To us, it
means everything.  It means building
positive  Christian relationships with
children and engaging parents as partners in
a Christ-centered curriculum.  

It means growing the faith of the spiritually
saved and helping to save the spiritually lost.
It means equipping children to be
courageous Christian witnesses to the non-
believing world and armoring them for the
world we live in.  It means when things get
tough, students can remember the biblical
stories and lessons about how faithful God
is and how He wants the best for each of us.

It means making disciples through teaching,
sharing, modeling, and serving.    It means
being a part of a family, not just a school.  It
means pointing our students to Jesus in the
big and small moments.    It means, Jesus in
and Jesus out every single day. 

We are glad you found excellence through
Our Savior Christian Academy.  As we
approach enrollment for the 2023-2024
school year, we pray OSCA is part of your
family's education plan.  We look forward to
your partnership in excellence education.

oursavioracademy.org    
oursaviorchurch.net

"Christian education has
academics and
extracurriculars in the light
of the love of Jesus - what an
opportunity! If you’re reading
this, we know you want the
best for your child. Imagine a
school day where every
subject, mentor, and
moment revolves around the
redemptive work of Jesus."

Rev. Darrell Jones,
President of the 
Herzog Foundation



We Just Wanted To
Say, You Rock!
On cold and windy day in November, Our
Savior Christian Academy stopped by Grace
Community Church Preschool (GCCP) in
Smithville to say thanks with a lunch from
Panera Bread.  "We wanted to support and
say thanks to GCCP in the work they are
doing to build His kingdom," stated OSCA
Marketing Specialist Julie Kurtz.  "We are
honored to support their efforts." 

Thank you!
Thank you OSCA parents and caregivers
for all the wonderful cards, gifts, and
treats you provided to the OSCA staff for
Christmas.  You left us feeling so cared
for and loved.  Thank you so very much!

Come and See
Have you ever wanted to know what
makes up your preschooler's  school day?  
If so, parents and caregivers of PreK4
students are invited to Come and See! 
 Watch your email and child's folder for
event details.  The Come and See event is
scheduled for January 24, 25 and 26 from
8:30-9:30am at the Platte City campus.

Wow!  We couldn't be more proud of our very
own middle school student Hollis Speck for
being a runner up in the Herzog Foundation's
National Bill of Rights Essay contest. 

Nationally, all middle school and high school
students currently enrolled in a Christian
school or homeschool were eligible to
participate in the essay contest. Each winner
and their school received a $250 award from
the Herzog Foundation. Additionally, each
runner up and their school received a $100
award. Essay contestants were asked to
answer the following prompt in three pages
or less: What made the Bill of Rights so
revolutionary and unique when it was
ratified? How has the Bill of Rights shaped our
country?

“We can be grateful for the sacrifice of many
Americans for the freedom we have now.
Even in our ups and downs, the Bill of Rights
gave everyone a chance and no matter what
society brings upon us, we can always rely on
knowing we’re free. The Bill of Rights is not
only a set of rules but a way to be free,” said
Middle School Runner Up Hollis Speck.

She nailed it!  Congratulations, Hollis.

Congratulations,
Hollis Speck! 
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Q&A with Alumni
Wonder what our OSCA alumni have
been up to lately?  Us, too.  OSCA
students, parents, caregivers, staff, and
church members are invited to attend an
OSCA alumni question and answer event
on Friday January 27 at the Smithville
campus.  Bring your questions and check
out the school calendar for details.


